
WE NEED YOUR HELP 
PLEASE.

Could you or or someone you know help us with raffle or auction prizes for 
the upcoming ball on March 11th?

After a slow start to fundraising for the school year, we are keen to secure 
some amazing prizes for the fundraising Great Gatsby Ball in March.

This biennial event has been enjoyed by many Cheapside parents, but is open 
to everyone, so we hope that we can secure some great prizes to draw in lots 
of guests. 

Below are some ideas/suggestions for auction and raffle prizes. 

Auction:
a round of golf at an exclusive club
a week in a holiday apartment - UK or abroad
Annual passes for family attractions 
Spa pamper day
Box at Royal Ascot or other venues
Personal chef in your own home
Formula 1 tickets
etc.

Raffle:
We are very lucky that local companies offer us raffle prizes, these are 
usually:
Car valets
Hair appointments
Restaurant Vouchers 
Afternoon tea
Horse race tickets
Interior design consultation
Beauty Hampers
etc
...and we’d love more of the same please.... 

If you can help us please let us know and of course we will happily thank our 
sponsors via our FB page and on the night. If you think you can help please 
speak to your class rep, Marie Sherman, or contact us via our email address 
cheapsidepta@gmail.com

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you
Friends of Cheapside School


